


The Trojan Exchange will be taking pre-

orders on EC vs. Harrison "White-Out" T-

shirts during lunch. The cost of the shirt 

this year is $10.00, and your money is due 

when you order.  Make all checks payable 

to East Central High School.  Shirts will be 

in by August 29, 2018.

So.....by a t-shirt and help the Trojans 

"White-Out" the Wildcats!



Attention: Anyone still 

interested in joining the 

academic team please stop by 

and see either Mr. Maluvac in 

Rm 205, Mr. Oehlman in Rm. 

212, or Mrs. Trossman in Rm. 

113.



French Club will be having 

their first club meeting 

Wednesday, August 29th in 

room 214! Please attend as we 

meet our leaders and discuss the 

new school year! All are 

welcome!! 



Drama club 

meeting Tuesday 

3:10-4:00p. 



Attention Academic Team:  

Any team members from 

last year stop by and see 

Mr. Maluvac, if you need 

to order a new team shirt.


